
COMPETITION AUTHORITY PRESIDENT’S DAY HOLIDAYS CLOSURE 
 
Due to the President's Day holidays the Competition Authority is closed for business 
from 12.30 hrs today (14th July 2017). 
 
The Authority will reopen for business on Wednesday 19th July at 8am. 
 
We wish all our valued stakeholders a happy and safe long weekend! 

 


